March 5, 2024

Addendum 2
Bid No. 24-027

Outdoor Mass Notification System

Addendum 2 contains Questions submitted by email.

This bid will be opened at the City of Fairhope’s City Services and Public Utilities Building, 555 South
Section Street, Fairhope, AL 36532 at 2:00 PM on Wednesday, March 20, 2024. Vendors shall
acknowledge this Addendum 2 on their submitted Bid Response Form.

Questions submitted by email:

1. “Current license from the State licensing board for General BIDDERS, Montgomery, Alabama, as
required by Chapter 8 of Title 34, of the Code of Alabama, 1975.” <Vendor> is a company out of
California that installs sirens all over the world and for the military, would the City of Fairhope
accept a bid from our company? Or does not having the current license from the State licensing
board for General Bidders, Montgomery, Alabama disqualify us?

A. This clause applies to General Contractors only, and not required for this project.
However, since physical work would be done within the City of Fairhope jurisdiction, a City of
Fairhope Business License would be required from the winning bidder. The license does not
need to be provided with bid submission, but would be required prior to the contract being
executed. City of Fairhope Business License information can be found on the City’s website at
Revenue/Business License & Tax | City of Fairhope, AL (fairhopeal.gov).



https://www.fairhopeal.gov/departments/obtaining-a-business-license-in-fairhope

